
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
20 May 2025 
 
 
Dear families, 
 
School closes for the Spring Bank half term holiday this Friday, 23 May. We reopen to all children on Monday 2 June.  
 
We know that most of our families will be celebrating Eid Al-Adha between Friday 6 June and Sunday 8 June. Due to the 
celebration falling over the weekend, we will only be authorising one day of absence on this occasion. Families should 
message the office if the first day of Eid falls on Friday 6 June and your child will not be in school.  
 
Our school will remain open as usual on this date and any children not celebrating Eid must attend as normal.  
 
We will have Eid celebration parties in school on Monday 9 June. Children may wear Eid clothes (or other party style 
clothing), we will have a special menu for lunch and we are hoping to treat every child to an ice cream from a hired 
van.  
 
We hope you have a wonderful half term break and look forward to many exciting events in the final term of the 
academic year. I will share an overview of the term upon our return to school.  
 
With best wishes,  
 
 

 
 
 

Mrs Greenwood 
  


